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They cried to you and were saved; 

In you they trusted  
and were not disappointed. 

Psalm 22:5 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pianist: Marla Sanca 
Electric Piano: Nettie Froese 
Song Leader: Ken Letkeman 
Worship in Singing 
Call to Worship: Isaac Klassen 
Offertory: Dorli Schulz 
Song:  D. Friesens 
Scripture Reading 
Report & Sharing: Corrina Janzen  
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Vision Statement 
We, at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ,  

are committed to obeying the commands God has set forth  
in His Word (the Bible) through: 

Worshipping God 
Evangelizing the unbeliever 

Discipling the believer 
 

THIS WEEK               
Monday  7:00pm Annual Meeting 
Tuesday  7:30 pm Council meeting 
Wednesday   Nov 9th, 7:30 pm  Ken & Irma’s Cell Group 

Community Outreach - Evening Presentation at 
Eden. 

UP Coming        
CHURCH PICTORIAL 
Our church is beginning the process of 
creating a new church pictorial directory. In 
order to update information for this, we 
would ask that all members and those  

attending Glencross regularly please check the address 
information sheets on the tables in the foyer and 
make any necessary corrections. If your name is not on 
the list please fill out a blank form available on the table. 
We also need to collect current pictures for the pictorial. 
There will be photographers in the church foyer all of 
November (possibly into December) to take casual 
photos of couples, families, and individuals as they 
come into church before and after Sunday School. Or if 
you are planning to submit your own family photo please 
email it to jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Dec. 18th. If you have 
questions please contact Jenn Klassen.  
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making encouragement/care packages for missionaries and college 
c We 

ate: 

a 
ing 

 who have volunteered to help with rides 
for Susan Hiebert to visit John at the hospital. Presently 

Mennonite Central Committee is accepting donations to help can 
nkler Meats, on Nov. 23rd-

Prayer Band Banquet Dec. 5th at church.  We will be selling 
ticket on Sunday Nov 13th and 20th. The cost is $13.50/ticket. 
 
Ladies Fellowship will be on November 15th at church.  We will be 

/university students. We will need items to omplete these packages. 
are asking that you please bring any of the following items to don
encouragement cards or stationary, small devotional books, snack/junk 
foods, page a day/perpetual encouragement/inspirational calendars (for 
desk top), scripture cards/book marks, pens {with scripture or encourag
words on them}, grocery/store gift cards for university students or other 
items you wish to bring. 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to those

we are working on scheduling for the next two months. 
Much appreciated! Thank you, Ike Klassen. 

 

20,000 two-lb tins of pork at Wi
Nov.26th. $200.00 will buy one large sow for the canning. To 
donate, make cheque payable to: MCC Manitoba 134 Plaza 
Drive, Winnipeg, MB R3T 5K9. To volunteer for meat canning, 
call John or Sarah Martens at  1.866.696.4524. 
www.mcc.org/manitoba 
 
Morden Youth For Christ is doing a Project Serve Dominican Trip in 
March of 2012. There is an information meeting for those who 
might be interested in participating in a trip to build a house for a 
Dominican Family. The information meeting is on Wednesday, 
November 9th at 7:30 pm at “The Warehouse” (YFC).  For more 
information contact Ang Nickel at danickel@mymts.net or Kelly
Wieler at 

 
wieler19@hotmail.com.  

 

Service/giving Opportunity

Note of Thanks:
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For I am convinced that neither death nor life, neither 
angels nor demons, neither the present nor the future, nor 
any powers, neither height nor depth, nor anything else in 
all creation, will be able to separate us from the love of God 

that is in Christ Jesus our Lord.     Romans 8:38 
   

Praise & Prayer 
- Praise God for His precious Word 
- Praise God that He is all knowing and all 
powerful 
- Please pray for the annual meeting tomorrow 
night and for Bob Friesen as he leads the 
meeting. 
- Pray for Abe & Maggie Block and that 
housing accommodations will be worked out 
for them.  
- Pray for Darrell and Elaine Kehler.  They 
served with EMMC missions in Bolivia from 
1998 to 2009. The past two years Darrell has 
been part of home office staff as Missions 
Facilitator and Region 2 Coach. In light of the 
role-giftedness fit into a new context, Darrell 
has resigned his role effective December 31, 
2011. Pray for Darrell as he seeks God’s 
direction for the future. 
- Pray for the church council as they meet on 
Tuesday 
- Pray for Missionary of the Month: 

David and Kathy Brown  
Youth For Christ Morden 

 
For Bulletin Announcements this week – please call Jenn Klassen at 822-3418 or 
email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 
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Ken & Irma 

Klassen 
822-3655 

 
 

Pete & Louise 
Peters 

822-3176 
 
 

Daniel & Helene 
Schulz 

822-9612 
 
 

Isaac & Marie 
Klassen 
325-4161 
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